
Mar. 2021

EAA Members 
Meeting 

Information:

On the Fourth 
Monday of the 

Month

Held at the 
Edmond Fine 
Arts Institute

27 E. Edwards
Edmond 73034

www.edmondart.org

Contact:
P.O. Box 1272
Edmond, OK 
73083

Next 
Meeting:

March 22nd
2021

at 7:00 PM

  The March meeting for EAA will resume in person at 
Edmond Fine Arts Institute, 27 E. Edwards in Edmond next 
Monday/March 22nd.  

    Chris Cargill, local Mixed Media and Mural artist and EAA 
board member, will go through the process of making a 
mixed-media piece with group participation.   Emphasis will be 
on image transfer and unique ways to create backgrounds 
and other extra elements for his piece.  

     Chris has been a Mixed Media and Mural artist for eight 
years.   He was the featured artist of the 2016 Downtown 
Edmond Arts Festival and one of his Murals was voted 
Edmond’s Favorite Public Art Piece in 2020.   Chris’s 
mixed-media pieces have been purchased by the Toby Keith 
Foundation and the University of Central Oklahoma.

    Having lived in Oklahoma most of his life, Chris has been 
inspired by the history, landscapes and urban design of our 
46th state.  He started painting professionally in 2011.

    Please join us on March 22nd to see and participate in 
Chris’s Mixed Media demo. For more information on Chris’s 
work - check out:   https://www.chriscargill.com.

The EAA Facebook page can be found at:  
https://www.facebook.com/EdmondArtAssociation/  and the EAA 
website is  www.edmondart.org.   Check these sites for the 
most current up to date information.                                     

https://www.chriscargill.com
https://www.facebook.com/EdmondArtAssociation/
http://www.edmondart.org
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www.edmondart.org

Remember to bring 
your artwork to the 

Mar. 2021 meeting to 
be consider for the 

’Artist of the Month.’

It’s March ?   What happened to 
February?  Frozen….!  
We are looking forward to see 
you next Monday/3-22nd.  Don’t 
forget EAA meets the 4th Mon. of 
this month. (not the last Monday)

Meet your EAA 2021
Board members:

President:          Marti Nelson                               
Vice President:  Shelly Presley                      
Secretary:          Amena Butler 
Treasurer:          Marti Nelson                              
Show Chair:       Beth Huntley                           
Program Chair:  Judy Breymeyer                  
Newsletter Chair:  Andrea Moon 
Exhibition Chair:   Beth Huntley                                    
Website/
Social Media:  Chris Cargill  (right)       
Member at Large: Roberta Hollis               
Historian:              Amena Butler  

Please contact Judy Breymeyer at dorendart@att.net if you are interested in presenting a 
program or demo.    Contact newsletter chair at:  webmasteragm@yahoo.com to contribute 
Art events or other information to this newsletter.

Chris Cargill’s artwork is on display now at Ellis Island 
Coffee & Wine Lounge in Edmond - Bryant & 33rd. 

mailto:dorendart@att.net
mailto:webmasteragm@yahoo.com
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Individual - $35
Family - $45
Business or Institution - $50
Student - $15

Forms are attached or at 
www.edmondart.org

EAA Annual Dues 
There are 
many reasons 
to love being a 
Member of the Edmond
Arts Association: 

1. Informative and
        and educational art demonstrations every month.
2.    Interactions with a community of artist in the Edmond area.

3. Ability to promote your art activity in the community via 
Facebook and Monthly EAA newsletter.

4. Publication opportunities of being the EAA ‘Featured Artist of 
the Month’.

5. Display opportunity at the Edmond Public Library for a month 
out of the year.

6. Art Show opportunities such as the Member’s art shows in the 
Fall and Spring time of each year.                                                          

          See  EAA membership form for more information.


